Dear friends and fellow JOTPY collaborators,

We appreciate the work you did in helping us build A Journal of the Plague Year: An Archive of Covid-19. As far as we know, JOTPY is the world’s largest rapid-response, crowdsourced archive of Covid-19, with about 20,000 items collected. 

As we approach the five-year anniversary of its creation, it is time for us to close the public share your story form. The archive and its contents will live on under our care and be available to researchers, but we will no longer accept new submissions after March 31, 2025. 

We invite you to take a moment to explore the archive and the stories, memories, feelings and life moments shared with us. You should celebrate the work you did on JOTPY as the archive is robust and the metadata is excellent. It was a true collaboration with partners from around the world, and we are so proud of what was created. 

We ask one more thing of you: Share Your Story (one more time). 

Go back through your phone and see if a photo from 2020 speaks to you.
Search your memory bank for a memory of your time during quarantine, or dealing with the effects of the pandemic, or even a silver lining that emerged for you during those difficult times. 
Ask yourself how your present was shaped during the pandemic.
Do you own an object today or have a hobby or interest that emerged during that time?

Our suggestions could go on and on, but please don’t restrict yourself to any of the above topics. Help us close the archive with your final memories, thoughts, or feelings. Forward this to a friend or colleague that might also like to share a final story with A Journal of a Plague Year: An Archive of Covid-19.

Finally, we would love to hear from you and learn about your current work. The connections we made and strengthened during the pandemic are valuable to us, and we look forward to future collaboration opportunities. 

Thank you, again, for being part of A Journal of the Plague Year. 
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